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Nursery notices… 

Toys, watches and personal bits and bobs!: please can we 

kindly request that toys are not bought into nursery.  

Obviously we inderstand the urge to show friends and talk 

about favourite things, but we also know how important 

these ‘bits and bobs’ can be, and we don’t want them lost or 

broken. Thank you x 

Pick up times  

Please would siblings kindly wait for you outside nursery on 

the sofa. Thank you x 

Forest School 

Please make sure your child brings a full waterproof ‘all in 

one’, or ‘trouser and jacket’ combination – as well as gloves 

and hats now the weather has changed. Thank you x 

If you have sickness or diarohea  

stay away from nursery for 48hrs please x 

If you have calpol…  

stay away from nursery for 24hrs please x 

If you have antibiotics…  

stay away from nursery for 48hrs please x 
 

Joke of the week… 
Why can’t you find any headache tablets in 

the jungle? 

 
Because the ‘parrots eat em all’ !!! 

Dates for your diary… 
 

Half Term 

Finish today!!! (if you’re term time only!) 

Back in Monday 4thNovember 

*** 

Super Hero Dress Up Day 

Tuesday 5th November 
*** 

Thursday 21st November 

Early Years Open Evening 
*** 

Thursday 28th November 

Badgers and Hedgehogs Theatre trip 
*** 

Tuesday 3rd December: Nativity 
*** 

Christmas (Term time children) 

Finish Wednesday 18th December 

Back in Monday 6th January 
*** 

Christmas (‘All year round’ children) 

Finish Friday 20th December 

Back in Thursday 2nd January 
*** 

Tuesday 16th June: Sport’s Day 

 

 

 
When we get back from the half term holiday we are going to have a visit from the ambulance service as part 

of the main school ‘vocations week’ – that is why we are dressing up super heroes! 

Visits like this are really important for us in nursery, real people with real experiences help the world come 

alive for us and we learn to appreciate the world and the people around us. 

If you feel you could share a fantastic experience or a wonderful career with us, please let us know.  We 

would love to welcome you to nursery, to find out more! 
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